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Ho-Chunk Gaming Black River Falls Supports ATV 4 Vets

On November 2, 2012 Ho-Chunk Gaming Black River Falls presented ATV 4 Vets with a $500
donation. ATV 4 Vets, an organization from Trempealeau, WI that helps Veterans who are
coming back from previous wars and conflicts by helping them to become active members in
their community. It also provides a Veteran’s support group were they are able to talk about
dealing with issues that a war time veteran are concerned with as the number of Veterans
committing suicide is 1 every 80 minutes! They are hoping to obtain a number of ATV’s to be
able to take these Veterans on rides as often as possible.

For more information, please see their Facebook page by doing a search for ATV 4 Vets or
emailing them at atv4vetsltd@yahoo.com and we encourage everyone to support their

organization in any way you can!
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